

June 2015

Attn: Randy Recklaus Village Manager Village of Arlington Heights 33 South Arlington heights Road Arlington Heights, IL 60005-1499

Dear Mr. Recklaus,

The Alexian Brothers Foundation is having their annual fundraiser for the Women & Children's Hospital at Arlington Park on August 16, 2015.

This letter requests a waiver of bond for the raffle we are holding on that day.

Attached you will find the raffle application.

Thank you,

Julie Baker

Manager, Events and Volunteers Alexian Brothers Foundation 3040 Salt Creek Lane Arlington Heights, IL 60005 847-385-7304

Julie Baker